
 

New Business and Commission 
Requests - R9  Y 

 
 
 
 

COMMISSION MEMORANDUM 
 

   

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City 
Commission 

  

FROM: Vice-Mayor Steven Meiner   

DATE: February  10, 2021  

   

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION AND REFERRAL TO THE NEIGHBORHOOD AND 
QUALITY OF LIFE COMMITTEE TO RECEIVE AN UPDATE ON THE 
ROLLOUT OF THE CIVILIAN VOLUNTEER PATROL AT THE 
FEBRUARY 24, 2021 NQLC MEETING. 

 

   

 

ANALYSIS 

This item requests an update on the rollout of the Civilian Volunteer Patrol. 
  
Please feel free to contact Amadeus Huff for additional information. 

 

   

SUPPORTING SURVEY DATA 

N/A. 
 

   

Applicable Area 

Citywide 
 

   

Is this a "Residents Right 
to Know" item, pursuant to 
City Code Section 2-14? 

  Does this item utilize G.O. 
Bond Funds? 

 

No   No   
 

   

Legislative Tracking 
Vice-Mayor Steven Meiner 

 

   

 


